
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SB/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/Y7/SB/HALLOWEENLETTER             13th October 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 

I am pleased to announce that there will be a Year 7 Halloween disco on Tuesday 24th October from 3-
4.30pm.  A competition will be held for the best Halloween costumes and prizes will be awarded, so students 
are encouraged to be creative. 
 
During the disco there will be a tuck shop so students may wish to bring a small amount of money to spend.  
 
Students will be dismissed from the main reception at 4.30pm. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs Brown  
Head of Year 7 
 


